
Three days into the first closure
and there is something happening
in almost every corner around the
community.

The painters officially started on
Wednesday by pressure washing
and prepping the proshop and
cart barn. They will be applying 
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the primer and base coat today followed by trim and accent colors
Friday and Monday. Once the proshop is completed they will work on
the club house, activity center and administration building over the next
two weeks. The Architectural Review committee’s sub design 

committee chose an up-to-date color palate
that will feature three colors on all buildings
and two colors on the Bonita Beach Road wall.
There is a light creamy white base color for the
buildings complemented by a dark grey trim
and a light grey accent color. The buildings will
be painted in a way that accents the
architectural details with these two grey trim
colors. The wall along Bonita Beach Road and
columns along Bonita Grande Drive will be
painted with the two grey colors and the 



ornamental fencing will be repainted black. The painting project will
provide a great refresh for Worthington, as the buildings are completed
we will provide before and after pictures for everyone.

The golf course bathrooms are on
track to be ready for June 14  as
well. The contractors started on
Tuesday and have been hard at
work and almost have the
demolition completed. The
electrician has been working
around the demolition team and 

th

almost has the new electrical rough in done as well. This is great news
for a project that has a tight timeline. As the demolition is completed,
they will work on patching the stucco and replacing the ceilings and
soffits so the finish work can begin.

Even with all this going on, we still must
make the golf course our top priority
and there has been no delays to the
cultural practices on the course
because of these improvement
projects. On Tuesday the greens were
verticut and the linear aeration started
on fairways and rough up to the cart 
path. Greens were also aerated yesterday and completed just before
the RAIN! We did lose about 3 hours of work yesterday because of  the
rain but it was much needed and welcomed even though we have so
much work to accomplish, we received about 1.5’’ yesterday afternoon.  



The driving range tee fraze mowing was completed this morning and we
started the process of topdressing the greens as well. 

Stay tuned for next week’s update with more progress during this busy
time and check out the Facebook page for some quick updates and
sneak peaks as the work takes place. 


